
 
From: Val Cussons [mailto
Sent: 08 October 2021 14:29
To: Helen Stephenson <h.stephenson@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Subject: NYM/21/0489/FL
 
Good afternoon Helen
 
Thank you for your email. Please find attached a plan showing the area of planting / landscaping 
proposed for the planning application
 
Prior to your email and request for landscaping to reduce the visual impact of the proposed building,
we had been mindful of the site being visible and were planning to landscape similar to your
suggestions.
 
Having looked at the area we are planning to create a new hedge which endorses your suggestion
down the west 
side of the track, as well as across the southern end of the yard , continuing northwards to the rear
track as shown 
on the attached plan .Trees will be incorporated within the hedge ( examples given by yourself ) 
Further advice
being sought from your Conservation Dept. prior to planting.
 
It would be very much appreciated if, subject to your approval, if this plan / scheme could be
incorporated with this application.
If I can be of further assistance before 13th.October please do not hesitate to contact me.
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